Office of the Assessor

County of Santa Clara

130 West Tasman Dr.

San Jose, CA 95134

Phone: (408) 299-5500
Web: www .sccassessor.org

Lawrence E. Stone, Assessor

Dear Property Owner:

The Assessor is reaching out to you for information to potentially provide a temporary reduction in assessment for the
2023-2024 Regular Roll pursuant to California Revenue and Taxation Code Section 51(a)(2). This section allows for a
temporary reduction when the market value of a property has fallen below its factored base year value as of the January 1
lien date.

In order to assist us in making a fair and equitable valuation and to possibly avoid the lengthy process of a formal appeal,
our office is requesting the following information:

Your opinion of value as of January 1, 2025 and the information you used to form your opinion.

Your best estimate of prospective income and expense statements for the 2023 calendar year.

Actual income and expense statements for the 2023 and 2024 calendar years.

The calendar year 2023 and 2024 rent rolls for the property. The rent roll must specify: tenant’s name, unit
size, starting or last renewal date, terms, rental escalations, tenant improvement allowances, and what expenses
and interior finish the landlord and tenant are/were responsible for. Please also include the asking rent for any
vacant space and listing price if the property was for sale on or near the January 1, 2025 lien date.

Description and actual cost of any new construction, completed or in progress, during the 2023 calendar year.
A copy of any appraisal performed on the property for any purpose within the last two years.

7. Any other information which you feel is relevant for a property determination of value as of January 1, 2025.
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The Assessor’s Office is requesting this information under Section 441(d) of the California Revenue and Taxation Code.
The attached “Request for Information” form provides more detailed information pertaining to Revenue and Taxation
Code Section 441(d).

Please provide the above requested information by July 19, 2025. Should you have additional questions regarding this
request for information, please contact the Appraiser indicated below. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

PLEASE ENCLOSE A COPY OF THIS LETTER WITH ANY
ENCLOSURE(S)

Assessor’s Office Mission: Produce an annual assessment roll including all assessable property in accordance with legal mandates in a timely, accurate,
& efficient manner; & provide current assessment-related information to the public and governmental agencies in a timely & responsive way.





